
18th July 2001. 

 

Dear Brian,  

 

I hope you enjoyed your holiday and have arrived back at work refreshed.  

 

Dave Owen recently sent me these papers and asked that I send you (and Sr Di-Anne & Phillip 
Bauman) copies. As you can see, Dave has certainly had considerable difficulty accessing any justice 
in the legal system (and has still not done so). I believe he has recently sent a submission to the 
United Nations asking them to intercede on his behalf. The primary focus of his 
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